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Dear Sir,
The proposed changes do not seem necessary. The 2009 Code still serves Doctors well.
Doctors need to be able to exercise freedom of conscience. And to be able to have good health
outcomes and sound medical practice.
The new moves seem to be dictatorial and smack of ‘political correctness’. May common sense
prevail!
Yours faithfully,
Ruth Allison
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